Trivia invite.pdf 
Come join in the fun!
Dear VMC FAMILIES,
REMINDER:
VMC ONLINE TRIVIA NIGHT
Friday, February 5th at 7:30 pm
How about a curfew-friendly activity where you and your entire family can meet other VMC families virtually while testing your trivia skills?
VMC PPO has partnered with NOJO Trivia (profiled on City News, The Gazette, and CJAD) to produce a fun-filled event.
HERE IS HOW IT WORKS:
1) Create your own team of up to 8 people
OR
let us place you in a mixed team of other VMC parents or students.
You let us know! 
(Note: you do NOT need to be in the same home to be on the same team.)
2) Send an email to VMCGB@hotmail.comwith the following information:
· Your TEAM CAPTAIN’s NAME and EMAIL ADDRESS and phone numbers;
· The names of your participants;
· How many devices (computer, tablet, etc) your team will be using (Will you all be sharing one screen, or will your team be using multiple screens?)
· Your team captain will receive zoom login information.
Please email your information by TUESDAY FEBRUARY 2nd, 9:00 PM. Looking forward to seeing you there!
Your VMC PPO
